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Comments: Greetings, 

 

My husband and I have just completed our dream home in the San Juan River Village. We are nearing retirement

and plan to spend many peaceful years there. We chose our lots many years ago for the location in the

neighborhood far from the traffic and noise. We chose it for the fresh clean air and the scent of pines. Now we

find that there is a proposal that will disturb that peace-not only with noise but dust and heavy traffic in the forest

just beyond our new home. We are nature lovers who will soon be escaping the city life to spend our remaining

years at our dreamed of retreat at the edge of the forest. We worked hard for this dream and respectfully wish to

voice our disapproval of the proposed gravel pit. We hope that the many voices that have spoken out against this

project account greatly in your decision. There must be some other area where the impact won't be so

detrimental to the people and the wildlife who call the area home. Thank you for the opportunity to express my

views. 


